
Quality. Service. Value. 
wawater.com 

May 23, 2019 

Via e-filing 
Mark L. Johnson, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: UW-190305 Tariff Revisions 

Dear Mr. Johnson,  

Staff has reviewed Washington Water Service Company’s (WWSC) tariffs submitted for review in 
UW-190305 and has identified several errors in the tariffs as well as revisions to certain 
language. Specifically, the following tariff sheets have been revised based on feedback from 
Staff: First Revision of Sheet No. 8, First Revision of Sheet No. 10, First Revision of Sheet No. 11, 
First Revision of Sheet No. 14, First Revision of Sheet No. 15, and Fourth Revision of Sheet No. 
24. WWSC respectfully resubmits the tariffs for review.   

If there are any questions regarding the revised tariffs, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Julian Gandara 
Regulatory Program Manager 
(408) 472 – 5677 
jgandara@calwater.com
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